
JOIN US!
We’d like to hear 
your ideas and 
gather input.

The Kansas Department for Aging and 
Disability Services (KDADS) is working 
with Public Consulting Group LLC (PCG) 
to recommend di�erent options that 
will support the Kansas IDD Targeted 
Case Management system in meeting 
the requirements of federal rules.

Throughout the project, KDADS and PCG will host multiple stakeholder 
meetings and invite individuals and families to participate. PCG aims to 
gather input, ideas, concerns, and questions from individuals and families 
who receive IDD targeted case management and HCBS services.

If there are any questions about participation, the project, or your interest in participating 
please email us at ks_tcmstudy@pcgus.com.

There are several stakeholder options
available for individuals and families
to take part in:
 Individual, family, and
 advocate meetings
   Interviews 
   Online Feedback Form, visit 
https://bit.ly/3snmzFU

2024 MEETING DATES
April 19, 2024

May 17, 2024
12:00-1:00pm CST

Those who participate in an interview 
maybe eligible to receive a gi�t card!


